
MIDDLEFIELD BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

SELECTMEN'S MEETING 

OCTOBER 5, 2009 

  

Present: Larry Pease, Robert Gazda 

Attendees: Maureen Sullivan, Sherry Venditti, Marge Batorski, Skip Savery,  Wally 
Smith, Jane Thielen, Terry Walker, John Richardson 

  
                     Meeting officially opened at 7:30 p.m. 
                     Robert Gazda read Sept. 28, '09 minutes. Minutes were approved and signed. 
                     October 12, '09 (Columbus Day) meeting will be rescheduled to October 13, '09. 

Secretary will draft and post notice 

                     Terry Walker asked secretary to schedule Jim Barry (Green Communities 
Coordinator) for October 19, '09. Terry will check with Jim to confirm date. 

                     Larry Pease made a motion to schedule Trick or Treat @ 5:00p.m.-7:00p.m., on 
October 31, 2009.  Robert Gazda seconded the motion. 

                     Larry Pease reported that the Public Bulletin Board is no longer in service at the 
Post Office. Larry will look into constructing a board for town use. 

                     Robert Gazda stated that the Selectboard  received an e-mail from Mary 
Curshell, ( Planner for the Hampshire Public Health Preparedness Coalition ) 
who stated that Middlefield would receive $8800 in grant money to fund H1N1 
vaccinations for Middlefield. The Board of Health will invite  Mary Curshell to a 
meeting on Oct. 13, 2009. Bob will ask Mary Courtney to confirm date with  Mary 
Curshell. 

                     Larry Pease attended  Heritage Days , and gave glowing reviews. Robert Gazda 
proposed that the Selectboard draft a letter to the Heritage Society, 
congratulating them for a job well-done. Larry Pease will do that. 

                     Procurement Officer, and Town Hall Usage were tabled until more information is 
collected, so that they can develop a plan for each of those items. Bob and Larry 
will review  Chief Brown's response to Gustel Progulsky's alleged letter this week 
and report back on Oct. 13, '09, to decide what action will be taken, if any. 

                     Skip Savery reported that the highway department will be on a 5 day schedule 
at the end of October. 

                     Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

Meeting minutes submitted by Suzanne C. Lemieux 
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